
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@^µ:wÑD²Ø rDÒµ 
 

               ^ŬŬŵĎ ȡ ɭ !ŦũĮŁ ȟȝȟȠ 

ɳrō ōňĎ ăĎŁōňĤŬ ĪĎũĎ ŇōũĎ ŲĪëň Ɨōŵɛɴ 

 

0114 479 8000 

discoveryacademy@nexusmat.org 

@DiscoverySheff 

 
           The first few days of spring have finally arrived, and after the flurry of snow recently, it is truly welcomed. 

January, February and March are strange months, with the short days and temperamental weather conditions often 

affecting our moods. Families habitually enter a period of hibernation after the excitement of Christmas, 

recuperating, re-energizing, and patiently waiting for the first signs of spring. The longer days, the lighter nights, and 

the signs of growth and energy in the landscape surrounding us, are signals that the United Kingdom is universally 

waking up from its dormant winter state, ready to burst into life as the sun begins to warm.  

The spring term at Discovery has been anything but dormant, the school has been bursting with activity, with 

enriching events taking place weekly across the school. There have been many highlights, including World Book Day, 

our curriculum Big Ideas Day, British Science Week and who can forget the amazing Colour Run that the pupils 

completed last week for Autism Awareness. Just one of many special memories that the pupils are creating at 

Discovery.  

Thanks again for your patience and understanding over the past few weeks in which we have been met with the 

challenges of adverse weather and national teacher strike action disrupting learning. Your support is truly 

appreciated. Onwards and upwards. 

Happy Easter everyone, enjoy your break. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


